


Standards for Granting a Variance 

1. The variance is in harmony with the general purpose and intent of this Title and the adopted 

comprehensive master plan; and 

Response: The proposed sign modification is necessary due to the aging sign cabinet, and must 

be maintained in a manner required in the sign ordinance, utilizing the most current technology 

available in the sign industry.  The sign operation can be customized to meet any instructions set 

forth by the City.   

 

2. Strict enforcement of this Title would result in practical difficulties or impose exceptional 

hardships due to the special and unusual conditions which are not generally found on other 

properties in the same zoning district; and 

Response: Due to the existing structure, foundation, and existing supports, which was reviewed, 

heard and approved on 1/11/2005, we are limited to what can be done in terms of overall 

height and width of the sign, and must stay with the same size restrictions. 

 

3. The variance, if granted, will not alter the essential character of the neighborhood and will not 

be a substantial detriment to adjacent property. 

Response: The proposed sign would not have any negative impact on surrounding properties, or 

alter character of the neighborhood, in fact, would add value in terms of being more 

aesthetically pleasing with added benefits.  The sign would also act as a safety devise, displaying 

severe weather alerts, Amber Alerts, and other emergencies that can provide important 

information to keep the community more safe with timely information.   


